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If you have business with the Board, please email Justin 
Hartman at hartmanart@hotmail.com

Visit our website or blog spot for more info: 
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html or https://yorkpistol.blogspot.com

UPCOMING EVENTS
• Work details
• Board meeting
• General Meeting
• Juniors meeting

• USPSA Match
• Multi-gun Match
• Monday night Trap
• Fun Shoot

IWLA CALENDAR
SEE WEBSITE FOR ALL UP TO DATE EVENTS & TIMING:
http://www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html

First, I want to thank Howard for his years of service as 
club president (not to mention all the other positions).  
Howard will continue as a board member and chair-
man of the pistol and buildings & grounds committees.
 
It’s been a while since we had a president who isn’t 
named Howard or Gary, so I thought I’d introduce  
myself.  I first found out about York IWLA in 2011 
through the Fun Shoots.  It wasn’t long before I joined 
the club and became active in USPSA and 3-Gun 
matches.  Within a couple years I joined the Board of 
Directors, with a couple terms as vice-president thrown 
in for good measure.
 
I’ve often considered how fortunate I am to have ac-
cess to a facility like York IWLA.  As your new president, 
I have some big shoes to fill, but I’ll do my best to keep 
York IWLA the outstanding facility it is.  The success 
of our club depends on the volunteer efforts of the 
membership.  We welcome any help we can get on our 
many committees, so if you can pitch in email me or 
just show up for a work detail.  We have one scheduled 
for October 21 at 9:00am. 
 
Finally, a reminder about our scholarship program.  
Each year we award the Phillip W. Stinger Memorial 
Scholarship to deserving youth who are majoring 
in Ecology or related studies.  Applications will be 
accepted through the end of September.  For more 
information and the application, visit the webpage.

  —Greg Senft
gbs702@comcast.net

INFORMATION FOR
OCTOBER

NEWSLETTER IS DUE 

WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 4
Nancy Webb

iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org 

TROUT
If you have an interest in working on the trout committee this 
upcoming season please send me an email so I can have 
your email address. 

We need help to feed during the year to stock and do  
raceway maintenance. Send to tiglax13@comcast.net.

Thanks   Jerry Lauer   trout chairman

http://www.yorkiwla.org
mailto:iwla67newsletter%40gmail?subject=
mailto:hartmanart%40hotmail.com?subject=
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html%20
https://www.facebook.com/Izaak-Walton-League-Chapter-67-York-PA-177520232325347/
http://www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html
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BUILDING & GROUNDS
Our monthly scheduled club work parties are on the 
club calendar on our website www.yorkiwla.org but we 
also have been running many supplemental work de-
tails recently.  We have been sending out emails, but we 
also announce them on our Facebook page  
“York IWLA Buildings and Grounds.”  Check it out and 
follow it.  There are also a lot of pictures of the ongoing  
clubhouse ground floor renovation.

Our next monthly scheduled work party is Saturday, 
10/21 at 9:00 am. Chainsaws, hedge trimmers, loppers 
and other outdoor tools will likely be the most used 
items. Trucks and trailers are always useful. We may also 
do some painting and pressure washing.  Dress  
accordingly.   

We also have monthly scheduled work parties on  
Saturday 11/11 at 9:00, and Saturday, December 9th 
at 3:00 pm also. Remember all ranges are closed for 
the duration of monthly scheduled work parties.
The winners of the $25 gift cards for the August work 
party attendees were Matt Tubbs, Dale Brose,  Scott 
Hildebrand and Mike Amrhein.  Thanks for all your help.  
It’s your club and we really need you to do your part to 
take care of it.

At the Family Picnic Rob Morrow and Paul Towner won 
certificates for free 2024 dues for showing up to club 
work parties!  You could win at the Christmas party if 
you show up for work parties between now and then.

President Grant Senft
president@yorkiwla.org

Membership Team
membership@yorkiwla.org

JUNIORS
P R O G R A M

Now that the weather is nice and there is daylight during 
our meetings we will be outside. Please come dressed 
to get dirty and or possibly wet. I recommend long pants 
and closed toed shoes. Also, I did get a few people 
saying they wanted to go to Limestone Springs.  I have 
that planned for September 24th at 9am.  Let me know 
if your Junior is interested and I can add you to the list. 
Send me an email if you are interested and want details. 
Visit our website page at 
http://www.yorkiwla.org/juniors.html

Sarah Chenowith  
717-841-5136  juniors@yorkiwla.org

Board member Kevin Myers is heading a bottle cap 

collection effort, here at York IWLA. Working with Central 

York High School’s Earth Savers initiative, these caps will 

be made into colorful park benches. Almost any plastic 

cap can be used, as long as they are clean. These are 

generally the caps that are unacceptable for main stream 

recycling.  Look for drop boxes at and in the clubhouse, 

and at various events.

http://www.yorkiwla.org
https://www.facebook.com/York-IWLA-Buildings-and-Grounds-101812222810149/
mailto:president%40yorkiwla.org?subject=
mailto:coorsecretary@yorkiwla.org
mailto:juniors@yorkiwla.org


THANK YOU TOM SYMONDS FOR ALL THE GREAT PHOTOS 
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Treasurer Gary Swope
treasurer@yorkiwla.org

Newsletter Nancy Webb
iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

FUNSHOOTS
Thank you to all the shooters that came out in August. Next month 
we are on for Saturday September 30th.

Find us on Facebook page, search for York IWLA FunShooters and 
follow or like us for announcements and news and results. We will 
be using Practiscore for signup (search for YORK to find all of our 
activities), but as always, if you are not on Facebook, or Practiscore, 
just show up, we will never turn anyone away. Looking forward to 
“food of the month”, silly accuracy games and PUMPKINS!!!! See 
you on the range. - Gary

.22 PRS MATCH
Thank you to all the shooters that came out in on September 2nd, 
Congrats to Timothy Swaim for taking the overall.  Lou Levy with a 
2nd an Josh Metz for rounding out 3rd place. 
Thank you all for a great season at York!!

SHOOTING SPORTS
P I S T O L  C O M M I T T E E

The pistol committee activities for 2023 are being added to the club 
calendar on the chapter website regularly.  Most of our programs will begin 
in March.  

Members and non-members are welcome at any of our events.  Please see 
our committee page on the website and check our facebook pages for the 
latest updates.

If you have questions about any of the matches at our club, or would like 
to get involved with the pistol committee please email us at 
yorksignup@gmail.com 

MULTIGUN
Thank you to the 52 shooters came out to compete at the August 
Multigun Match. Congratulations to our 1st place winners: 
G. Senft- Tac Ops, R. Nicolette-2gun/PCC,  M. Materi -2gun/Rifle, 
R. Franco-3gun Open.  

Our next Multi-gun match is on Sunday October 8th. Come out and 
join us! Matches are every 2nd Sunday of the Month  
weather permitting. Setup every  2nd Saturday morning at 8am. 
Check out our new facebook York IWLA Multigun for match 
updates, photos and more, Please follow or friend us to receive 
announcements and general info. Call or email Chris Webb if you 
have any questions. 717-668-2325. 

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP
Trap OPEN EVERY MONDAY 6-9 PM. Please note price changes for 
this year. Sorry to all my shooters. 6.00 dollars for adults and 5.00 
dollars for Juniors.  If you have any questions see me at the trap 
range Monday evening 6-9pm or email  TRAPDIR@YORKIWLA.ORG

USPSA
September  match will be Sunday September 17th, set up will 
be Friday September 15th. Please remember that the back pits 
are closed from setup until the end of the match on Sunday. Our 
October match will be on October 15

mailto:treasurer%40yorkiwla.org?subject=
mailto:iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100087553523447
mailto:yorksignup@gmail.com
mailto://TRAPDIR@YORKIWLA.ORG

